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February 20, 2025

Ms. Grace Ugalde Wolpert

Chief Operating Officer
Community-Police Relations Foundation
653 Collins Ave

Miami Beach, FL 33139

Dear Ms. Ugalde Wolpert:

On behalf of the Do The Right Thing Board of Directors and staff, I wish to thank the
Community-Police Relations Foundation for their generous donation of $4,000 in
support of our program for the 2024-2025 school year. Since 1990, Do The Right
Thing, in partnership with local law enforcement, has recognized thousands of
students for their positive decision-making including life-saving acts of bravery such
as reporting weapons and threats, stopping bullying, and intervening in mental
health crises, among other positive choices. Each nominee is rewarded with t-shirts,
certificates of recognition, letters of congratulations from the Chief of Police, bumper
stickers, tickets to a Miami Marlins game, and a Papa John’s certificate voucher. In
addition, the program awards an annual scholarship to the Miami Police Academy
and awards top student winners trips to Rapids Water Park and Washington, D.C.

Thanks to your support, our program is able to honor real-life superheroes who are
taking action to ensure the safety of their school and peers, bettering our community,
and making an impact every day with choices both big and small.

In appreciation of your contribution, the Community-Police Relations Foundation’s
logo is featured on our annual calendar poster distributed to over 500 schools
countywide and on our website sponsor page. The Community-Police Relations
Foundation will also be recognized with an award along with our sponsors at our
annual Summer Salute Awards Night in June.

I wholeheartedly appreciate all that you do for our law enforcement community as
well as the support you have shown to Do The Right Thing as we work to continue
forging positive relationships between police and youth.
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Sincerely,

Ariadpa Espinosa
Executive Director
Do The Right Thing, Inc.

cc: Board of Directors

A not-for-profit organization dedicated to recognizing and rewarding our youth.




iUtk

REHING

THANK YOU FOR
HELPING US HONOR OUR

STUDENT HEROES!
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